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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 125        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 125 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

TOPIC: CONTACT WITH DESIGNATED DOCTOR 
 
 
 We are attaching a copy of the TWCC Advisory 94-02.   
 
 This Advisory reiterates the various Appeal Panel Decisions that the parties are not to 
contact designated doctors. 
 
 The Advisory specifically recognizes that a party may contact the designated doctor 
regarding billing or "any other area not associated with the doctor's opinion." 


